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Atlantic City Gaming Win & Non-Gaming Revenue 



LIGHT Advisory Board 
 

Farewell, Andy Dolce - Andy Dolce concluded his role of as LIGHT Advisory Board Chairman in May 2016, due to his 
recent appointment to the Stockton Board of Trustees. President Harvey Kesselman thanked Mr. Dolce for his years 
of service as LIGHT Chairman (since 2014) at the May 17th Advisory Board meeting and looks forward to working 
with him on the Board of Trustees.  
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2) Language to address casinos located outside of Atlantic City, should the November 2016 ballot question 
(allowing casinos in North Jersey) be approved, including the ability for casino properties (which signed an 
agreement to participate in the PILOT) to withdraw from the agreement upon commencement of the operation of 
a casino gaming facility outside of Atlantic City. 
 
3) The establishment of the “Atlantic City Review Commission” in 2024 to determine the economic vitality and 
viability of Atlantic City casinos and government, the effect of the PILOT program on the economic viability of 
casinos, Atlantic City’s ability to fund its own government/provide services and the feasibility of continuing the 
PILOT program for




